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Press release 
 
 
 
Information about travel safety at EuroAirport 
 
 

Airport Basel-Mulhouse is finalising preparations for air traffic to resume. To supplement the 
travel advice published by the public authorities and the airlines, EuroAirport has posted further 
information on its website. Travelers and visitors will find an overview of the precautionary 
measures, current flight situation, and health and safety measures in place at the Airport. 
 
The situation in Europe for air travel is evolving very rapidly; information about restrictions on entering 
and leaving countries and flight plans can therefore change suddenly. For up-to-date information on 
flights, passengers are advised to contact their airline directly. For information about entry conditions and 
restrictions, see the relevant government websites for your destinations.  
 
The Airport has already made the necessary preparations to ensure the safety of passengers, visitors, 
and employees. In compliance with the instructions of the public authorities, face masks are mandatory 
at the airport. In cooperation with its partners, EuroAirport is doing its utmost to ensure personal safety. 
 
Information is available on the EuroAirport website at the following link: 
https://www.euroairport.com/en/safe-travel.html  
 
 
Contact: 
Stefan WYER 
Head of Communications & Public Affairs 
Phone: +41 (0)79 292 22 66 
email:media@euroairport.com 
 
For further information about EuroAirport, visit us at: www.euroairport.com 
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